
Redlands Booster Club
Meeting Minutes 
July 24, 2024

Introductions

-Scott Davis, Joy Zeller, Terri King-Hamm, Kristen McGee, Kira Funderburk

Meeting Dates-
2nd Wednesday of the Month (5:00 Accountability, 5:30 Booster Club)
Aug 14, 5:00- Meet and Greet for Booster Club and Accountability- intros, explanation of both groups, goals, volunteers etc.
Sept 11, Oct 9, Nov 13, Dec 11, Skip January, Feb 12, March 12, April 9, May 14 (will decide if this meeting is needed)

Committee Positions-
-all positions filled but can always use help or create new positions, possibly need a new restaurant night chair, TBD

2024-2025 Budget-
-Approx $9,000 coming into this school year (used approx $3,000 from “last year’s budget” to order spirit wear for this year)
-Add line item for 8th grade festivities- senior breakfast, bon voyage, birthday treats etc. ($500)
-Increase school spirit/student wellness from $3,000 to $4,000 (this will include shirts, CMAS snacks, community service reward etc.)
-Each core will receive $500

Soaring for Success – October 1-31
- Monetary Goal(s): Will keep goal at $14,000
- Items We Want to Achieve:

o Funding goals for 2024-2025

▪ Teacher needs (each core gets $500 etc.)

▪ New tables (white tables used for events)

▪ Aquos Boards

▪ RMS Community Building

▪ Sports Balls

- Contests
o Winning core in each grade gets a pizza party

- Incentives?:
Wacky Wednesdays

Starts August 14, will do it every Wednesday. Volunteers can sign up on sign up genius.
Staff Appreciation
-Budget is $3,000
- Kristen looking into possible 1st work day back staff breakfast/treats

-may seek other volunteers to help
Other Ideas or Thoughts

Back to School Nights

- 6th grade- Aug 5th 6:00-7:00, parents and kids

- Joy will talk to group and hand out flier discussing business sponsors, wacky weds, meetings etc

- Will have table set up with at least 2 booster club volunteers to get email addresses of interested parents and hand

out fliers

- 7th and 8th grade- Aug 8th 6:00-7:00 open house

- will have table set up with at least 2 booster club volunteers to get email addresses of interested parents and hand

out fliers




